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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We have had to make the difficult decision to postpone the Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 Colour Run 
today and tomorrow. Unfortunately, thunderstorms are forecast for this afternoon and tomorrow is also 
looking equally wet and miserable which creates a significant health and safety risk.  
 

 
 
We have decided to host the Key Stage 1 Colour Run on Tuesday 1st October at 2.15-3.00pm and the Key 
Stage 2 Colour Run on Wednesday 2nd October 2.00-3.00pm.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 
Mrs Catt 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


